

## Gilgandra Public School





Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

20 March, 2019

## **Year 6 Shirts**

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Students in Year 6 have been given the opportunity to purchase a customised Year 6 polo shirt. The first step of this process was to choose a preferred design. Most of the Year 6 students voted for the design shown below. The design includes the school logo, the names of each Year 6 student written on the back of the shirt, and the pattern shown below in the school colours.

The cost of the shirt will be \$35 per shirt.

An order form has been placed on the bottom of this letter. Please return the completed order form with payment of \$35 by Friday 12th April 2019 in order to secure a shirt. The order will be placed soon after this date, so please take care to ensure that order forms and payments are returned on time.

The company designing the shirts are the same company the school uses for the school uniform so ensure you check sizing before ordering.

Thank you.

Fay Goodwin Teacher





Please indicate the size required on the table below

size	8	10	12	14	S	M	L	XL	2XL

Year 6 Shirt

Name:	Number of shirts:	

I have included payment of \$35 per shirt with this order form

Please return this order form with payment of \$35 per shirt to the school by Friday 12 April in order to secure your Year 6 shirt. Students who return forms and money after this date will miss out as the order is being placed during the school holidays.